
NOTICE 

 

July 11, 2018 

Dear Stratham Residents & Contractors,  

The Stratham Building Department is Under Renovations.  The Town is currently searching for a 

new Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer, accordingly there will be some slight 

changes.  Please note: PERMITS AND INSPECTIONS WILL STILL BE REQUIRED.  

 

Beginning July 16, 2018 and until further notice, the Stratham 

Building Inspector will be available for: Building permit application 

Review, Addressing Building Code questions**, and/or Conducting 

inspections Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday, from 7:30A To 

3:30P   

**Building Code Phone inquiries, prior to 830A or after 3:00P, please dial: 

603-772-7391 ext. 182 

8:30A-12:00P And 1:00P- 3:00P

PLEASE PLAN AHEAD 

There will be no exceptions to the above schedule 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE!!   

*THE INSPECTOR MAY ARRIVE WITHIN 5-10 MINUTES OF SCHEDULED INSPECTION TIME 

 


